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Comment Submitted:

This area is well established OHV area, has good access and handles these events well as it's 40 year history reflects. The closure
of this area would be a great loss to the off-road community. I have raced in this area since the mid seventies on bikes, then cars.
My son now races in this area. Closure of this area would displace 6 to 8 yearly off-road events and hundreds of racers into another
area. So if you take this area away from us what area will we get in return? Were would we go......


